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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin (English and Spanish 

Translation) 
Date:  Monday, January 27th 2025 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

New World Marriage Day 2025 
English 

World Marriage Day is right around the corner.  Come and celebrate your marriage with us.  
Bishop Soto will preside at the Mass at Our Lady of Mount Carmel on Saturday February 15th, 
2025, starting at 11:30 am.  A small reception will follow the Mass.   
We hope to see you there!  More information and to register for the event, please visit 
www.scd.org/wmd  

New Día Mundial del Matrimonio 2025 
English 

El Día Mundial del Matrimonio está a la vuelta de la esquina.  Ven y celebra tu matrimonio con 
nosotros. El Obispo Soto presidirá la Misa en Nuestra Señora del Monte Carmelo el sábado 15 de 
febrero de 2025, a partir de las 11:30 am. Una pequeña recepción seguirá después de misa.   
¡Esperamos verte allí!  
Para obtener más información y registrarse para el evento, visite: www.scd.org/wmd  

New Sensory Friendly Mass 
English 

Sunday, February 9, 2025, at 12:30 pm 
St. Anthony, 660 Florin Road, Sacramento 
Fr. Paul Zirimenya, Chaplain for the Deaf Community, will be celebrating a Sensory Friendly Mass 
on Sunday, February 9 at 12:30 at St. Anthony, Sacramento.  The Mass will be in a stigma-free 
environment with special accommodations to help reduce instances of overstimulation.  The 
Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick will be available after Mass for those that wish to receive it.  All 
are invited to attend.  For more information contact Martha Haig at 916-733-0132.   
https://www.scd.org/event/sensory-friendly-mass-1  
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